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OCT 16 1J9P.

Docket No. 50-244

Dr. Robert C. Mecredy
Vice President, Ginna Nuclear Production
Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Dear Dr. Mecredy:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION 50-244/91-80, UNRESOLVED ITEM 91-80-06

This refers to your letter dated August 17, 1992, addressed to Mr. A. Johnson of the NRC.

You informed us that the'completion date for the 4160 Vac breaker coordination analysis
would be postponed from November 1992 to June 30, 1993, as the prerequisite tests for 4160
Vac motors would not be completed until the 1993 refueling outage. Based on your stated
interim actions, your new'completion date is acceptable.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origin, 1 Signed By:
P. K. Eapen

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
, Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

CC:

R. Smith, Senior Vice President, Production and Engineering
Central Records (4 copies)
Director, Power Division
State of New York, Department of Law
N. Reynolds, Esquire
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee
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Dr. Robert C. Mecredy

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) (w/cy of IFS Forms)
DRS/EB SALP Coordinator P

J. Linville, DRP
%. Lazarus, DRP
T. Moslak, SRI - Ginna (w/cy of IFS Forms)
A. Johnson, PM, NRR
R. Lobel, OEDO
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